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Successful Business News - "How Long Should You
Keep Business Records?"
August 18, 2017 Columbus

Bill Nolan of the Columbus office was quoted in an article, "How Long
Should You Keep Business Records?," published by Successful Business
News. Bill offered tips about what documents a small business owner
should retain and for how long.
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